
(2/17/25) 
 
Chair Nosse, Vice Chair Javadi & Members of the Committee  
Senate Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care  
2025 Oregon Legislative Session  
 
I am writing to you in support of HB 2676 that if passed would enact the DDH Compact in 
Oregon. I am an expanded practice dental hygienist, I live in Hillsboro, and I work with 
Perledent, a private dental office.  
 
I support the DDH Compact.  
I strongly urge you to refer HB 2676 to the House with a do pass recommendation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Charles Torbeck, EPDH 


